Townshend Hockey Skating Systems Newsletter

December 2011

MESSAGE FROM GRAEME...





Get Free Video Tips

and Techniques

from Graeme at:

Mental Training

www.theplayersmind.com

ADVANCE MY ATHLETE

www.AdvanceMyAthlete.com

Happy Holidays to all of you! As my family prepares to celebrate Christmas, we often reflect on the year past. Sometimes it is hard to imagine that so much as happened in such a short period of time. Lori-Ann and I have so many blessings in our life, and are most thankful for each other and our son Seth, but we also feel blessed to be able to have a business that we are passionate about with so many wonderful instructors, staff members, clients and friends who we get to work with along the way. So as we look forward to 2012 and all that will bring, we want to thank you all for being part of the Townshend Family. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! ~ Graeme

DON'T MISS OUT!

Each year we are asked about possible discounts for our hockey camps. Due to the fact that we sell out every session and find ourselves scrambling to make more room, we generally do not offer discounts. We have decided to offer one this year as an incentive to sign up early. For all participants who register and pay the full deposit for their program between now and December 31st, you will receive a 1 time \$100 discount off from your balance due. (You will not receive multiple discounts for multiple weeks) You can also receive a one time \$50 day camp discount by using code 56507381 when registering for a Day Camp. Don't miss out on this chance to save as it will expire at midnight on 12/31

Some Exciting News!

We are pleased to announce a new partnership with François Allaire International Goaltending Programs. Allaire is the goaltending coach for the Toronto Maple Leafs. This partnership will provide for a 5 day goalie program at each of our SUNY Morrisville camps and each day will include 2 ice training sessions that will be made appropriate for students from Atom—Midget levels. There will also be off ice tactical sessions including review of NHL goaltenders techniques. We are thrilled with the opportunity to grow our goalie training through François' top instructors. He is known as "the goalie guru" and we know that our goalies will benefit from the knowledge and training his program provides. We will only take 9 goalies per week for each of our weeks at SUNY Morrisville, with a 3:1 student/instructor ratio, so be certain to register early at www.TownshendHockey.com to ensure your spot. Welcome Aboard François and staff.









"Practice until you get it right, then practice until you can't get it wrong"

We are looking for future newsletter content. Please forward your ideas, photos and comments to Townshendhockey @yahoo.com







